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Ben Sandler, RJE  Education Director 

Cantor Rayna Green B’nei Mitzvah and 
Family Educator 

Sunday Admin Floater Stephanie Faddis 

Sunday Admin Floater Michael Galen 

Lead Pre-K  Anna Gantman 

Assistant Pre-K Ruby Geller 

Kindergarten Julia Monkarsh 

First Grade Susan Berniker 

 
Second Grade Sophie Rubenstein 

 
Second Grade Hebrew Simona Lahav 

Third Grade Hebrew/Hebrew  
Through Movement All Grades Jude Kassar 

Third Grade Remote Hebrew Sarit Cahana 

Third and Fourth Grade Jewish 
Studies Nathan Schloss 

Hebrew Lab/Third and Fourth 
Grade IHP/Fourth Grade Remote 
Hebrew Alex Mansfield 

Fifth Grade Sally Swire 

Fifth Grade IHP and Remote 
Hebrew Alex Sarasohn 

Lead Middle School Haddi Meyer 

Middle School  Abby Evonuk 

Lead Middle School Hebrew Cantor Cahana 

Lead Middle School Hebrew Cantor Green 

Middle School Hebrew Avrel Nudelman 

Middle School Hebrew Sam Hedine 

Middle School Hebrew Aaron Peterson 

Middle School Hebrew Daphna Peterson 

Middle SchoolHebrew Cantor Miriam 
Eskenyasy 

Eighth and Ninth Grade Core Alex Mansfield 
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Tenth Grade Core Rabbi 
Joseph/Cantor 
Green 

Eleventh Grade Core Sam Hedine 

Twelfth Grade Core Rabbi Cahana 

Art Lolly Jamerson 

Dance Jamie Minkus 

Drama Moses Felberg 

Band Jonathon Meek 

 

Dear Families, 

This Sunday October 3rd our PreK-7th Grade teachers are delighted to meet the students on the CBI Plaza 

as full grade level teaching teams. Following Check-in on the plaza beginning at 9:15AM your family will 

be directed to the various grade level teachers across the plaza, and will have additional family activities 

on the plaza with the teachers following our special Mishpacha Minyan and First Grade Consecration. 

Please refer to the schedule for the breakdown of our morning. 

Our Midrasha Students in Eighth grade through Twelfth Grade will be meeting on the Plaza from 

12:30PM -2:00PM. 

Sunday, October 10th will be our first session back in our school building!  Next week, families will 

receive updated details regarding Mishpacha Minyan, Pick-up and Drop procedures, and Classroom 

Teachers contact information and room numbers.  You will also be receiving welcome letters directly 

from the teachers. 

Families in our Third, Fourth, and Fifth Grades thank you for continuing to complete your Learning Track 

choices so we’re able to get your student placed with the correct teachers based on your choices. Our 

remote Hybrid Option begins Wednesday, October 6th and IHP Hebrew on campus begins Thursday, 

October 7th.  All of the school calendars are located on the CBI website under Religious School. If you 

have registered your student for the IHP or Hybrid program you will receive an email with specific details 

such as log-in links and drop-off procedures. Remote option track families will receive an email this week 

which will allow you to select your specific time slot for Wednesday evening remote Hebrew. 

It’s a lot of information and moving parts I know! Thank you so much for your patience as we transition 

our students safely back on our campus for this school year. It has been a pleasure to see so many 

families over the course of this month at our High Holiday Services and September Family Fun Days. As 

always, please do not hesitate to contact me at ben@bethisrael-pdx.org or 971-998-8237 with any 

questions, concerns and your good ideas!  

L’Shalom, 

Ben Sandler, RJE 
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